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Dear Parents 
 

Thank you to all the parents and caregivers who came to our recent International Open Day, and   

parent interview evening. The purpose of the meetings may have been a bit confusing for some        

parents who thought the teacher would be telling them about how their child was doing at school. 

However, these meetings were for teachers to have the opportunity to meet you, and for you to        

provide the teacher with information about your child. It is important that at the beginning of the year, 

we gather information about your children as it is proven that when there are strong learning            

partnerships with parents and an environment where students have a sense of belonging, there will be 

improved outcomes and personal success. 

We are sorry that there were delays with some parents' interviews, and also that there were not enough 

slots for all parents. If you missed out on an interview, please contact your child’s teacher to set up an 

alternative time. 

We plan to hold teacher / parent conferences on Wednesday 3 April and Thursday 4 April. Teachers will 

provide information on your child’s learning at these meetings. More information will come home closer 

to the date. 
 

Charter, Strategic and Annual Plan: 

The Charter, Strategic Plan, Annual Plan, Analysis of Variance and Targets have now been finalised. If 

you would like to read these documents, they are available from the office. Alternatively, you can read 

the Strategic and Annual Plan on our website. 
 

Board of Trustees Meeting: 

The next Board of Trustees meeting will take place on Tuesday 9  April at 5.30pm in the staff room. You 

are welcome to join us. 
 

Swimming: 

We have been very lucky to have Swim Skills for Life coming to our school. They are trained tutors and 

will be spending a week with junior classes and a week with senior classes. 

The junior programme will start on Tuesday 5 March and will run until Monday 11 March, inclusive. The 

senior programme will begin on Tuesday 19 March and will run until Monday 25 March. Please send 

swimsuits to school with your child each day that they have these lessons. Swimming is part of our 

school curriculum and it is so important that children learn to swim. We are one of the few schools in 

New Zealand that has a swimming pool and we are very privileged to have Swim Skills for Life come to 

our school at no cost. 
 

Bike Ready: 

We are also very lucky to have Bike Ready coming to school on the 18 and 19 March to work with our 

Year 5 and 6 children to teach them basic riding and safety skills. They supply all the bikes, safety gear 

and instructors for this very worthwhile programme. 
 

Sun Hats: 

I was out in the playground yesterday and found that many of the children were outside without their 

sun hats. It is very important when the weather is so hot, that the children are wearing sun hats when 

they are outside. Can you please make sure that your child has a sunhat and they bring it to school 

each day. It is also important for them to bring an unbreakable bottle of water to school, to keep      

hydrated in this hot weather. 
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Please check our online newsletter for  our community notices on HERO 

Tues—Mon 5-11 March 

19-25 March 

Swim Skills lessons  Juniors 

Swim skills lessons Seniors 

 

Friday 8 March Whole School Assembly 1:40pm 

Mon—Tues 18—19 March Bike Ready for Year 5 &6  

Tuesday 19 March Positive Puberty Parent Info Evening 5:30—6:30pm 

Friday 22 March Whole School Assembly 1:40pm 

Friday 29 March Good Friday  SCHOOL CLOSED 

Monday 1 April Easter Monday SCHOOL CLOSED 

Tuesday 2 April Easter Tuesday School Holiday SCHOOL CLOSED 

Wednesday 3 April Parent-Teacher Interviews 3:15pm—6pm 

Thursday 4 April Parent-Teacher Interviews 3:15pm—7pm 

Friday 5 April Whole School Assembly 1:40pm 

Tuesday 9 April Board Meeting—all welcome 5:30—7pm 

Friday 12 April Last day of Term 1 SCHOOL CLOSES AT 

2PM 

Important Dates to Remember 

GARDEN TO TABLE 

Could you be a Garden to  Table 

volunteer? 

Volunteers are required on Friday mornings  

(9am—11am) to help our students in the garden or in 

the kitchen. 

Please email jos@glenfield.school.nz 

For more information or if you can help. 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Kidpower strategy focus in this newsletter is    

“Rubbish bin Power” 

Put those hurting words into the Kidpower rubbish bin 

and replace them with words that make you feel 

good about yourself. 

SAUSAGE SIZZLE POSTPONED 

 There will be no sausage sizzle this Friday 

The next Friday Sausage Sizzle will  

be on 

the 15th March 

MERIT CERTIFICATES 

The following children were awarded                        

Merit Certificates at the last assembly for     

demonstrating qualities from our                               

GPS Learner Aspirations and our GPS Learning 

Tools: 

RM 1: Eva M, Arrow A, Kate T. 

RM 2: Ghilman A, Maila M, Makenna W. 

RM 8: Cid L, Renee F, Myiesha F. 

RM 9: Noah R, Noah L, Kyrie G. 

RM 10: Naomi A, Sasanda J, Vivaan M. 

RM 11: Liah P, Shayden T, Vanessa V. 

RM 12: Callum R, Breeze T, Patricia H. 

RM 13: Leo M, Pax H, Tenuli W. 

RM 14: Ken T, Louis X, Maanvik D. 

RM 15: Abby S, Cris L, Vladimir P. 

RM 16: Vanya E, Jonry O, Harper D. 

RM 19: Jay O, Jeriah A, Zach L. 

             EASTER HOLIDAY 

         Friday 29 March—Tuesday 2 April 

              SCHOOL CLOSED 










